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Auburn Woods Action Committee, (AWAC) 
AWAC Committee Recommendation Report #20 11-20-18 

City Manager coming to the 11-26-18 AW Board Meeting 

A. The Venice City Manager, Ed Lavallee, and the Public Safety Facility 

Planning Committee, have made a proposal to the Auburn Woods 

Community, that a 6 ft. vinyl clad chain link fence (to meet hurricane 

standards) be installed on their property 22 Yi feet from our western 

property line, and to include a 20-foot-wide vegetative screening barrier 

to be provided by the City. To move the Public Safety Facility project 

along, the Building Committee requests AW confirmation of certain 

landscaping details for the completion of the Site and Development Plan . 

The details would include Protection and Fortification of the existing 

vegetative barrier, and the need to help thicken the vegetation on the 

south end of the property. 

B. With a vote of 6 to 2, the AWAC Committee recommends that the 

Auburn Woods Board of Directors consider the City's proposal with 

certain reservations regarding additional explanations of the fence type, 

and assurances of long-term maintenance. Our request is: 

1. That the vegetative screening be installed so that it will effectively screen 

off the fence from the Auburn Woods Residents view and that the City 

will maintain this screening vegetation and the fence for as long as the 

City's Public Safety Facility is operational by the City. And that Mr. 

Lavallee and the Planning Committee answer any additional questions as 

requested by the Auburn Woods Community Board of Directors. 

2. That the City Council passes a resolution/motion that states the above 

statement #1. regarding the screening and maintenance of the property. 

Leslie Vilcone, AWAC Committee Chair 
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